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ATTENTION ICF/IID PROVIDERS 

During the 2019 Legislative Session, the Department was appropriated funds to provide 
enhanced reimbursements to ICF/IID providers as a one-time supplemental payment. The 
Department has made every effort possible to calculate the individual payments to maximize the 
benefit for the provider.  The pro-rated share for each eligible provider is based on annualized 
Medicaid days from the most recent desk reviewed or audited cost report data.   

Qualified providers who are delinquent in submitting required documents due to facility closures 
must submit these documents within the time frame dictated by rule or no later than May 2020. 
Failure to comply may result in the forfeiture of potential payments related to this State Plan 
Amendment. 


